
   

 
 
 
 

 

18 November 2024 
 

 

GENERAL RATE INCREASE (GRI) - Asia, Greater China,  

Middle East, Europe and Africa to New Zealand 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
   
Swire Shipping wishes to advise that due to ongoing high levels of charter rates and operating costs, we 
will be implementing a general rate increase on the following trade sectors.   
  

Origin Region Destination Region Break Bulk 

North Asia, Greater China, Southeast Asia, 
Middle East Gulf, Indian Sub-continent, 
Europe, and Africa 

New Zealand USD 10/RT 

 
All cargo shipped on these lanes will be subject to the increase effective KIRIBATI CHIEF v2502S etd 
Sriracha (THSRI) 27th December 2024. The increase will be added to the Ocean freight.   
  
We thank you for your understanding and recognition of the necessary investments Swire Shipping must 
make to maintain our market-leading port coverage and service frequency. 
  
Should you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
local representative. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Swire Shipping 
 
 


